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Comments: When conducted in accordance with local land management plans and ethics, Rock climbing should

be considered an appropriate use of public lands. My belief is that the rules and restrictions surrounding the

placement of permanent anchors should be determined locally, by user groups and land managers. As part of

this, it is imperative that rock climbers and local climbing organizations and coalitions are actually a part of this

discussion. 


